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To,
Shri Narendra Modi Jee,

Hon'ble Prime Minister
Bharat Sarkar
New Delhi.

Respected Hon'ble Sir,
We feel immense pleasure that you have taken over as Prime Minister of the

great country for third term. We, on behalf "National Federation of Telecom employees

[aSNt;", exiend warmest greetings on the distinction conferred and confidently look

iorward that the country will march ahead under your dynamic stewardship'

It is added that the NFTE (BSNL) is recognised and representative union in the

BSNL and represent low paid non-executive employees. These employees numbering

almost two thirds of its strength are stagnating on their existing pay scales due to no

wage revision. We wish to further apprise you, Sir, that more than 1.8 crores customers

hav-e migrated from us in last financial year due to non-availability of 4Gl5G services

affecting its revenue.

We, therefore, solicit you to please intervene and extend help not only to
ameliorate the sufferings of low paid employees but also to strengthen the financial

health of the BSNL.

A line in reply will oblige us.
With respectful regards,

Yours sincerely,

,/1

(Chandes r Singh)
General Secretary


